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20th July 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
I am writing to you to congratulate our Year 12 students on a fantastic year! Some outstanding work and 
contributions - too many to mention but we have been watching and we know who they are. 
 
We start back on Tuesday 5th September and students will be with their normal Tutors, with the exception 
of Mr Cunningham’s Form Group, who will now have Miss Cunningham as their Form Tutor.   
 
Mr Cunningham has reduced his teaching days so we wanted to ensure the Tutor Group has a consistent 
Tutor throughout Year 13. 
 
I also wanted to remind you and your child of the dress code for Sixth Form, which can be found below. 
Please ensure both you and your child read this as there have been some changes made to it.   
 
I hope that Year 12 have a great summer and come back refreshed ready for Year 13. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs Carol Gibson-Smith  
Head of Sixth Form  
cgibsonsmith@buckinghamschool.org  
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